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Helen Glen 
 

I am opposed to this bill for a number of reasons. Women who experience an unexpected
 pregnancy deserve support, so that they can continue their pregnancies. Many women and
 men suffer greatly after terminating their pregnancies. I have met scores of women and
 men who have personally shared their stories of deep anguish and grief after a termination
 experience, - they are filled with regret and long for their missing children. I was adopted
 as a baby and believe it was my right to be born, I am grateful to my biological mother.
 Why can't we explore options so that babies can be born and not aborted. People are
 people, whether they are in the womb or out of it. I want to be part of a society that
 protects the vulnerable, rather than take their lives. This bill doesn't reflect community
 values. Let's protect our children, support their mums and find humane ways to care for
 the unborn. 

Helen Glen 
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